DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN BIOLOGY

30 July 1970

Dear Roslyn,

Enclosed is a copy of our results for the last five serum samples which you sent to us on 20th July. Once again there is nothing in these results to suggest that any of these persons is not a full-blood Aborigine.

I was sorry to learn from David Danks that you are having difficulty in obtaining support for the remainder of this year. I understand, however, that the Institute of Aboriginal Studies has now agreed to extend your grant and I hope that this arrangement will be a satisfactory one for you. In any case I will look forward to learning the results of your new tests on the identification of the Y chromosome in your Aboriginal samples.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

R.L. KIRK.

Dr. R. Angell,
Department of Genetics,
University of Melbourne,
PARKVILLE N.2. Vic.